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Shoreline council,

Please vote in favor of these tree codes to keep Shoreline the city of trees.

Vote for approval of the definition of a 6” dbh Significant tree 
Vote that a permit is required for removal of every tree 24” dbh and over  
Eliminate Director authority to waive and reduce retention of trees on construction sites
Eliminate Director authority to reduce replacement trees on construction sites

Thank you,

Megan 
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